
Memorandum  
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
 
From:  Patrick Martin, Fleet Manager 
 
Date:  September 2nd, 2014 
 
Subject:  Bid Tabulation for three (3) New 2015 Ford F550 Extended Cab & Chassis Trucks 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City of Gillette awards the bid to Greiner Motor Company of Casper, Wyoming in the amount of $42,758.00 for their bid on 
Three (3) New 2015 Ford F550 Extended Cab & Chassis Trucks. 
 
 

 Bidder Model  Bid Price  Notes 

Greiner Motor Company, 
Casper  Wyoming 2015 F550 Cab & Chassis Truck $136,269.00 Recommended 
Thunder Basin Ford, Gillette 
Wyoming 2015 F550 Cab & Chassis Truck $142,354.08 

 Account number   Budget Amount  
Amount Charged to 

Account Balance 

604-30-37-419-70-47610 $200,500.00 $136,269.00 $64,231.00 

503-70-73-441-70-47510 $45,000.00 TBD TBD 

 
 
Background 
 
These are replacement units for the Water Division Unit 129, Unit 48 and Unit 103 that were approved in budget and CIP.  The 
remaining funds will be used to up fit the unit with AVL, safety equipment, utility box, 3 ton crane and generator.   
 
The Water Division also will be upgrading Unit 48 and 103 Service Trucks that was approved in CIP and budget. 
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